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EDC 1-2:   
 
If the estimates of expected interconnection costs identified in response to EDC-1 were 
allocated pursuant to the cost assignment and recovery provisions of the Department’s 
straw proposal, provide high-level estimates of bill impacts for ratepayers if the costs were 
amortized for recovery over 10, 20, and 30 years.  
  
  
 
 
Response:   
 
At this time Fitchburg Gas and Electric Light Company d/b/a Unitil (the “Company”) does 
not have any applications or groups of applications in process that are expected to be 
presented with interconnection costs in the next 1-1.5 years that are significantly higher 
than have been historically presented. As such, the Company cannot estimate bill impacts 
as requested. 
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